
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

COMMUNICATIONS FOLDER 
SEPTEMBER 17th, 2019 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

STUDENT COUNCIL BAKE SALE 

HELP THE 3RD GRADE ADOPT A PENGUIN  

PROJECT GRADUATION – 8TH GRADE CAR WASH 

ST. GREGORY’S FOOD PANTRY COLLECTION –  

Breakfast items needed 
 

 

AFTER SCHOOL CLUB NEWS 
 

CHESS CLUB IS BACK!!!!!!!!!! 

MAD SCIENCE 
 

SPORTS NEWS 
 

SAINTS SKILLS CLINIC (Grades 2-8) 

SAINTS INTRAMURAL BASKETBALL (Grades K-8) 
 

PTA NEWS 
 

REMINDER:  PTA GENERAL MEETING (car raffle drawing) 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR 

FALL MUM SALE 
 

GREEN APRON CAFÉ NEWS 
OCTOBER LUNCH MENU Orders due by 9/27/2019 

 

CHURCH NEWS 
FATHER ALPHONSE STEPHENSON – A CHRISTMAS CONCERT 

 

There WILL be a Green Communication Folder today: 
 

SCHOLASTIC BOOK FAIR FLYERS 
 

WWW.STPSCHOOL.ORG 

http://www.stpschool.org/


SCHOOL NEWS  

Bake Sale! 
 

Only 50 Cents  
 

THURSDAY 
September 19th 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Governors And Officers: 

There Are To Be No Nuts of Any Kind In The Baked Goods. 

And Please do not Forget To Bake. 

  



HELP THE 3RD GRADE ADOPT A 

PENGUIN 

 
Please donate $1 for a ticket to guess how many 

fish in our fishbowl. Closest without going over will 

win a prize. 

Thank you for your support and  

Good luck!! 

The Third Grade Class 

For every $1 you donate you will also be entered in 

the kindness challenge drawing for September. 

Winner will receive a dress down day pass. 

  



 

 

Please help the 8th Grade raise money for their class 

trip and come get your car washed!   

  

Sunday, September 22  

From 9 AM to 2 PM  

Elliott’s Auto Care   

Rt. 88 and Bay Ave., Pt. Pleasant  

  

  

 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  



September 9, 2019  

 

 

Dear Saint Peter School Families, 

 

 Continuing a long tradition at Saint Peter School, we will be 

supporting Saint Gregory’s Food Pantry this year. During the year, students 

will be collecting donations of food and seasonal items. These donations will 

help to continue the work of Our Lord in our local community.  

 

Periodically I’ll send home a letter requesting a certain item for our current 

collection. Our first request for this school year is cereal, oatmeal, or a 

breakfast item.  

 

Once we have all of our donations we will send everything to Saint 

Gregory’s beginning the first week of October. Look for news about our 

Thanksgiving food drive in November.  

 

Thank you for your generosity and your help to do God’s work on earth. 
 

                                                                    Sincerely, 
 

                                                          Mrs.Palazzo and Miss Buerck 

 

 

             

        

  



AFTER SCHOOL CLUB  NEWS 

  



 

 

  



SPORTS NEWS 

   



 

  



PTA NEWS 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The first General PTA meeting of the school year will be 

held on Monday, September 23rd, 2019 at 7:00 p.m. 

 

*At least one member from each family is required to 

attend.  If you are unable to attend please call Patti in 

the office before Monday. 
 

 
 

  
 8:00 pm Car Raffle Drawing 

 Scholastic Book Fair Preview 
 



 

  



   



GREEN APRON CAFÉ NEWS 

  



CHURCH NEWS 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NAME:______________________________ Tel________________________ 

 

 

No Tickets___________________________ Amount Enclosed_____________ 
 
 

Please return to Lynn Faugno or St Peter School Office 


